
Page 1 

 

 

NEXT ISSUE DEADLINE:     Friday, June 8,                    
    no later than noon 

Inside this issue:  
 
 

The Committee        2 

Library Block      
 
Program        3 
 
Bulletin Board        4  
 
Community Projects       5 
         
Family Transition Place      6 
Stitch ôn Share 
Morning Glories  
 
Membership         7 
Editorõs Note 
 
Our Advertisers       8                  
 
Little Story from the Editor          9  
 
Nominating Committee Report   10  
 
Whatõs On     11 
Fall Fair Prize Books  
Advertising Rates  
                        
Birthday Block  
Refreshment Block      12 

Set Up/Take Down May  & June 

Next Meetings 
Web Block   

May, Volume 24, Issue 9 

The Piecemakersô Star 

Published by the: DUFFERIN PIECEMAKERS QUILTING GUILD  www.dufferinpiecemakers.org 

  
 
 

 
Hello Ladies,  
   

I hope everyone is enjoying this spring weather. I know I am! I have 1 more 
sewing class to attend for QBA then off we go on the weekends to the cottage. 
Yay! I will miss my time on the weekends hanging out in my sewing room. I 
do have a machine at the cottage and if there isnôt a crowd there I usually can 
work on a few small projects or a rag quilt. Once I forgot a pencil to mark the 
lines on the blocks and I used soap. Gotta love Google. 
   

I went to the spring retreat and the new venue is lovely. It was bright, clean 
and the rooms were very nice. The food was great. Thanks to everyone for the 
snacks and treats. It was a fun 3 days of sewing, chatting and giggles. I        
finished a few things I had in the works. I will bring a quilt I put the binding on 
at retreat for show and tell. Sign up for the next retreat will be at the May 
meeting. Bring your check book. 
   
I taught the jelly roll race at the QBA for April. It was a full class. We all got a 
top done in the class! I did a baby size one at the class and finished the other 1 
at retreat. 1 jelly roll makes 2 baby quilts.  I hope everyone brings their tops to 
the May meeting.  
    

I was disappointed to have to cancel the April meeting. The weather just 
wouldnôt cooperate.  Our guest speaker, Joni Newman, has been rescheduled 
for the fall. The May meeting speaker is Bethany Garner with her trunk show 
on heritage/memory quilts. Iôm planning to make a quilt for my friend whose 
husband died last year, maybe Iôll get a few ideas to make it much more      
special. Also planned for the May meeting is the annual general meeting. That 
part should be short and sweet. Iôm also looking forward to the Canadian Club 
Challenge entries and judging. Good luck ladies. Iôm looking forward to seeing 
them!! 
   

 Donôt forget your blocks for the I spy block exchange and your milk bags. Iôll 

see you all at the meeting.  

Sew happy! 
L˔ndʆ  

 
Please note that your June newsletter will  

be later arriving in your mailbox!  

 

Presidentôs Message 
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The Executive  

 
President:               Linda Lewis 
 
Vice-President:       Kim Beckner 
 
Past President:        Candice Kitchen 
 
Secretary:               Lynda Black  
 
Treasurer:               Darlene Cordingley 
 
Program:              Judy MacLeod,  Marilyn Graham,   
   Yvonne Guse-Rahn, Tara Doyle 
 
Membership:           Oksana Slipenkyj, Christine Robinson 
   
Newsletter               Judi Sullivan,    
   
Editors:                     Ida Cunningham,  Sue Pirie        
                                 Penny M. Squirrell, 
 

 - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - - 

 

The Committees  

 
Birthday Club: Leah Mitchell, Daphne Evely  
  
Block of the Ann Moum, Karen Turcott 
Month/Challenges:       
 
Bulletin Board: Vacant 
 
Community Connie Walterhouse, Trish McKibbon,  
Projects:  Val Asbourne,  Penny Squirrell,                      
                                    Karen Turcott  
    
Financial   Jacky Hill 
Reviewers: 
 
Historian:  Leah Mitchell 
 
Librarians:  Liz Nash,  Lorna Raney, Pat Forrest, 
                   Linda Horner 
   
Lucky Draw: Linda Davenport,  Daphne Evely, 
  Stella Graham, Mary Lou Moir  
 
QBA                            Debi Arnold, Susan Pirie 
 
Quilt Show: Kim Beckner, Yvonne Conway 
 
Refreshments: Diana Cordingley                                   
                                     
Retreats:  Judi Sullivan, Yvonne Conway,  
  Susan Pirie, Sue Hopkins Van Zant, 
  Candice Kitchen 
 
Show ón Tell               Ann Swift-Peters,  June Moir,  
  Kim Renshaw, Cathy Smith 
 
Stitch ón Share Leah  Mitchell 
 
Web Coordinators: Oksana Slipenkyj, Janet Slater 
              Facebook:     Judy MacLeod 
 
                                      

This list is for Guild purposes only  

Please send newsletter submissions to:  
      

dpqgnewsletter@gmail.com  

OR 

 

Judi Sullivan               sulljudi@gmail.com  or 

Ida Cunningham           kandic63@yahoo.ca   or 

Penny M. Squirrell      pmsquirrell@yahoo.com  

 
 

LIBRARY BLOCK for May 2018 
 Liz Nash, Pat Forrest, Lorna Raney, Linda Horner 

 
 

    Stone Threads by Maggie Vanderweit 
    
This book is a fascinating textile buffet with hundreds of sumptuous 

images of Maggie Vanderweitõs award winning art.  Read about the 

events and people that have profoundly influenced her steps along the 

artistõs path. Travel with Maggie through time and watch as her style 

evolves and her voice emerges over a lifetime of making.  Maggie will be 

a guest speaker next year.  

This book will be given to the 4 surrounding libraries to celebrate May as 

Quilting Month.  

 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 

¢ƘŜ ŀŘŘǊŜǎǎ ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜ ƛǎΥ  ƘǧǇΥκκǿǿǿΦŘǳũŜǊƛƴǇƛŜŎŜƳŀƪŜǊǎΦƻǊƎκ 
 
 aŜƳōŜǊǎ /ƻǊƴŜǊΥ  [ƻƎƛƴ ƛǎ ǘƘŜ Ŝ-Ƴŀƛƭ ŀŘŘǊŜǎǎ ǘƘŜ ƎǳƛƭŘ Ƙŀǎ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳ 
 tŀǎǎǿƻǊŘΥ   ǇŀǎǎǿƻǊŘмл όǳƴǝƭ ȅƻǳ ŎƘŀƴƎŜ ƛǘύ  
          

 
    DǳƛƭŘ CŀŎŜōƻƻƪ tŀƎŜτ5ƛŘ ȅƻǳ ǘŀƪŜ ŀ ƭƻƻƪ ȅŜǘΚ  
                  tƭŜŀǎŜ ŀŘŘ ŀ ǇƘƻǘƻ ƻǊ ǘǿƻΦ 
  

 5ǳũŜǊƛƴ tƛŜŎŜƳŀƪŜǊǎ Ƙŀǎ ŀ CŀŎŜōƻƻƪ ǇŀƎŜΗ LŦ ȅƻǳΩǊŜ ƻƴ CŀŎŜōƻƻƪ ǇƻǇ ƻǾŜǊ 
ŀƴŘ ŎƭƛŎƪ ά[ƛƪŜέΦ  Wǳǎǘ ǎŜŀǊŎƘ ŦƻǊ 5ǳũŜǊƛƴ tƛŜŎŜƳŀƪŜǊǎ vǳƛƭǝƴƎ DǳƛƭŘ ŀƴŘ ǘƘŜǊŜ 
ǿŜ ŀǊŜΗ ²ŜΩƭƭ Ǉƻǎǘ ƭƻǘǎ ǇƛŎǘǳǊŜǎ ŦǊƻƳ DǳƛƭŘ ƳŜŜǝƴƎǎΣ ƴŜǿǎ ŀōƻǳǘ ǳǇŎƻƳƛƴƎ 
ǎǇŜŀƪŜǊǎ ŀƴŘ ǿƻǊƪǎƘƻǇǎΣ ǘƘƛƴƎǎ ȅƻǳ ŘƻƴΩǘ ǎŜŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ ƴŜǿǎƭŜǧŜǊ ŘǳŜ ǘƻ ǎǇŀŎŜ 
ŎƻƴǎǘǊŀƛƴǘǎΦ LŦ ȅƻǳ ƘŀǾŜ ƴŜǿǎ ǘƻ ǎƘŀǊŜ ǿƛǘƘ ǘƘŜ DǳƛƭŘ ǎŜƴŘ ŀƴ ŜƳŀƛƭ ǘƻ WǳŘȅ 
aŀŎ[ŜƻŘ ƧƳŀŎƭŜƻŘммϪƘƻǘƳŀƛƭΦŎƻƳ ŀƴŘ ǎƘŜΩƭƭ ƎŜǘ ƛǘ ƻƴ ǘƻ ǘƘŜ CŀŎŜōƻƻƪ  
ǇŀƎŜΦ ŦƻǊ ȅƻǳΦ  

https://ca.images.search.yahoo.com/images/view;_ylt=A0LEV2RGQx1VdkcAaefrFAx.;_ylu=X3oDMTBsa3ZzMnBvBHNlYwNzYwRjb2xvA2JmMQR2dGlkAw--?p=facebook+logo+clipart&back=https%3A%2F%2Fca.search.yahoo.com%2Fsearch%3Fp%3Dfacebppk%2Blogo%2Bclip%2Bart%26fr%3Dush-mailn
mailto:jmacleod11@hotmail.com
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Program Corner 2018 
    

May 21  Bethany Garner - Memory Quilts 
   
This month we have a very interesting speaker in Bethany Garner. Many guild members have been        
interested in memory type quilts, prompting a search for a Lecturer who can offer guidance in creating such   
precious heirlooms. Bethany Garner, quilter and Heritage Quilts collector from Kingston, ON, will visit the 
Dufferin Piecemakers Quilt Guild on May 21, 2018 to share her digital presentation/talk "Memories, 
Quilts and their Makers".  In sharing quilts that tell stories about families and special occasions in the 
lives of their owners, we learn and grow in our own quiltmaking practice.  

Bethany will share a talk that will take you close to the women and men who create quilts based on     
memories, special occasions and days in their lives. Beth will share a collection of small family quilts that 
document her life and family as well as some pretty special quilts created for celebrations, in support of 
organizations or events and just to share her love of quilt making. She will discuss best practices in printing 

on fabric, creating small art pieces that include photographs and techniques for transferring photos to fabric. 

Bethany is an artist and creates quilts using her own designs. She either dyes or paints most of her own fabrics, Design work is 
original and Bethany has served as both President, CQA/ACC and Regional Representative of Studio Art Quilt Associates, an 
international Art Quilts Association. She also conducts QUILT DOCUMENTATION DAYS as Coordinator of the Eastern    
Ontario Quilt Documentation Project and would be pleased to share her documentation days with your Guild and Community. 
 
A workshop with Bethany over the summer or in the fall is a possibility if there is enough interest. 

Business section in May - Annual General meeting  
Election of officers for the 2018/19 Guild Year 
 

Canadian Club Challenge Entries & Judging 
 
October 15 2018 Joni Newman reprise 

Thanks to Mother Nature being off her meds. we lost out on a visit from Joni Newman in April. The good news is that Joni is 
available to try again in October. 

 
June 18  Summer Social and Potluck  
    

A to M please donate money to the food bank.  N to Z please supply finger food and goodies 

      Presidentôs Challenge entries and judging of mug rugs    
     

FABRIC SALE   FABRIC SALE    FABRIC SALE  
Pam Neillyôs lovely stash will be for sale.  Save your pennies! 

 
 

Your  Committee:  Judy MacLeod,      Marilyn   Graham, Yvonne Guse-Rahn,   Tara Doyle          
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   COMMUNITY PROJECTS Report -  May 2018 

 
The Community Projects Committee has had another very busy month 
finishing up some of our bits and pieces including cutting, finishing 
tops, quilting and binding. Connie and Penny had the delightful task of 
taking eighteen beautiful finished quilts and a bag of pillowcases to 
Family Transition Place. They were thrilled to accept our quilted gifts 
and most of their staff came out to the reception area to admire our 
handiwork. All of our efforts are sure to bring even more smiles when 
they are shared with clients. Other  Community Quilt presentations 

will be happening very soon as our fin-
ished pile continues to grow. 
    

We are always looking for stitching    
volunteers at our Community Quilt 
workshops held on the afternoon of our 
regular meeting. Please bring your   
sewing machine and basic sewing sup-
plies and meet us any time on May 21st 
after 1:00 pm to help us cut, stitch,   
finish, press and complete borders on 
some of our treasures. There is a job for 
everyone and our quilts are always 
needed. 
    

       Please continue to bring any  
donated fabric, blocks, tops or       
partially completed projects which 
no longer inspire you to our    
Community Projects table They will 
all be put to good use and bring 
warmth and comfort to someone in 
our community. 
    

Photos show 2 of the quilts donated 
to Family Transition Place. 

 

Connie Walterhouse, Penny Squirrell, Karen     
Turcott, Trish Mckibbon, Val Ashbourne 

 
 

   ό¢ǿƻ ǇƘƻǘƻǎ ŀōƻǾŜ ƻǇǇƻǎƛǘŜ ŦǊƻƳ ǘƘŜ ǿŜŜƪŜƴŘ ǊŜǘǊŜŀǘΦύ 

Editorõs Note:  Moved? Change of address?  Change of e- mail address?  Change of phone number?   
It is important that you notify membership first, then newsletter.  The members of each committee are listed on page 2 
of every newsletter.   And é if you have any photos, quilty stories, tips, hints, web sites you might like to share, send 
them to your editor (email on pg 2) but remember the deadline which appears on every odd page of your newsletter!        
Thanks, Judi 

Apologies to Heidi Maus.  The horse 
panel quilt shown below is hers. 
Karen Hunter and Linda Lewis were 
just holding the quilt for display.  
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Step Up and Fill the Positions shown in RED 
 
Okay Ladies, the committees need to be announced at our May AGM meeting. There are a few positions available 
to help make the next quilting year a ton of fun. All the positions are listed below. Always on the 2nd page of our 
newsletter, is the list of committee members. Feel free to speak with them to ask what the job entails or please do 
not hesitate to contact me at candicekitchen@yahoo.ca. 

 

EXECUTIVE: 
President   Linda Lewis 

Vice- President   Kim Beckner 

Past President   Candice Kitchen 

Secretary   Vacant 

Treasurer   Darlene Cordingley 

Program   Judy MacLeod, Yvonne Guse-Rahn, Tara Doyle, Vacant 

Membership   Oksana Slipenkyj, Christine Robinson 

Newsletter Editor:   Judi Sullivan  (Proofers: Sue Pirie, Ida Cunningham & Penny Squirrell) 
 

COMMITTEES: 

Birthday Club   Leah Mitchell, Daphne Evely 

Block of the Month   Ann Moum, Karen Turcott 

Bulletin Board   Vacant 

Community Projects   Connie Walterhouse, Trish McKibbon, Val Ashbourne, Penny Squirrell, Karen Turcott 

Financial Reviewers   Vacant 

Historian   Leah Mitchell 

Librarians   Liz Nash, Lorna Raney, Linda Horner,  June Moir 

Lucky Draw   Stella Graham, Mary Lou Moir, Daphne Evely, Vacant 

QBA   Debi Arnold, Sue Pirie 

Quilt Show   Kim Beckner, Yvonne Conway 

Refreshments   Diane Cordingley 

Retreats   Judi Sullivan, Yvonne Conway, Sue Pirie, Sue Hopkins-Van Zant, Candice Kitchen 

Show & Tell   Ann Swift-Peters, June Moir, Kim Renshaw, Cathy Smith 

Stitch & Share    Leah Mitchell 

Web Coordinators   Oksana Slipenkyj, Janet Slater 

Facebook   Judy MacLeod 
 

Notice of Motion 
 

The membership will be asked to vote on this motion at the annual meeting in May. 

Move that the yearly membership fees be raised by $5.00 per year to $45.00 

 

Our costs are rising for the rental of our facility and our speakers are charging more. 

An increase in fees is required to help cover these increases. 
 

Comment: 
   

By joining the executive, you have the opportunity to have a say in guild activities and to be part of a gathering of 
wonderful like-minded women. Believe it or not the executive meetings, held once a month, are lots of fun!  Please 
step up and help keep Dufferin Piecemakers interesting and vibrant.  

mailto:candicekitchen@yahoo.ca
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4 Local Fall Fairs ~ Theme, Date and Internet access to 
Prize Books 
 
Caledon Fall Fair ~ Theme: A Little Bit Country 
Date: June 8th-10

th
, 2018 

Link to Prize Book: http://www.caledonfair.ca/images/
downloads/2018_fair_book.pdf  
*********************************************************************** 
Orangeville Fall Fair ~ Theme: Homegrown and Homemade 
Date: August 31

st
 -  September 2

nd
, 2018 

Link to Prize Book: http://oaseventcentre.ca/orangeville-
agricultural-society/prize-book 
***********************************************************************
Shelburne Fall Fair ~ Theme:                                             
Date: September 14

th 
- 16

th
, 2018                                                     

Link to Prize Book: 
***********************************************************************
Grand Valley Fall Fair ~ Theme: Sunflowers and Burlap  
Date: September 21

st 
- 23

rd
, 2018                                                        

Link to Prize Book:   
***********************************************************************

Dufferin Piecemakers Quilting Guild Sponsors the      
following 3 Specials in each of the Fall Fairs:                
Prizes; 1

st
- $10, 2

nd
,- $8, 3

rd
 - $6          

1)Wall Hanging, predominantly pieced. Machine and/or hand 
quilted by the exhibitor. Perimeter: Maximum 192ò;              
Minimum 80ò     

2) Wall Hanging, predominantly appliqu®d. Machine and/or 
hand quilted by the exhibitor. Perimeter; Maximum 192ò;    
Minimum 80ò   

3) Twin bed quilt, pieced and/or appliqu®d, hand and/or ma-
chine quilted by the exhibitor. Perimeter: Maximum 340ò; Mini-
mum 314ò Note: The maximum size will fit a long twin with a 
15" drop on all four sides (to accommodate a pillow tuck) and 
the minimum size will fit a regular twin with a 15" drop on three 
sides. 

 
QBA - Quilting by Association 
   

Members teaching workshops for other members 
                                                                                                                                      
June 2/18 - Bed Caddy - Leah Mitchell 
           
Sign up at the general meetings.  Please pay the $5.00 registration fee 
at that time.  Remember that workshop leaders volunteer their time 
and talents.  Please be sure to let them know if your plans change and 

you canôt attend.                                                                                                                                                                                               
Debi Arnold & Sue Pirie. 

RETREAT NEWS 
Cŀƭƭ ²ŜŜƪŜƴŘ wŜǘǊŜŀǘ ŀǘ {ǘŀȅƴŜǊ /ƻƴŦŜǊŜƴŎŜ /ŜƴǘǊŜ 
CǊƛŘŀȅ bƻǾΦ ф ŀǘ фΥол !a ǘƻ {ǳƴŘŀȅ bƻǾΦ мм ŀǘ нΥлл ta 
5ƻǳōƭŜ ǊƻƻƳΥ Ϸнлр  {ƛƴƎƭŜ ǊƻƻƳΥ  Ϸнпр 
{ƛƎƴ ǳǇ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ aŀȅ ƳŜŜǝƴƎ ōȅ ōǊƛƴƎƛƴƎ 
ŎŀǎƘ ƻǊ ŎƘŜǉǳŜ ǘƻ ǊŜƎƛǎǘŜǊ 
 
Cŀƭƭ hƴŜ 5ŀȅ aƛƴƛ wŜǘǊŜŀǘ 
{ŀǘǳǊŘŀȅ hŎǘΦ мо 
фΥол !a ǘƻ уΥлл ta - ǎǳǇǇŜǊ ǇǊƻǾƛŘŜŘ 
фΥол !a ǘƻ пΥол ta - ǿƛǘƘ ƴƻ ǎǳǇǇŜǊ 
Ϸмр ǿƛǘƘ ƴƻ ǎǳǇǇŜǊ   Ϸор ǿƛǘƘ ǎǳǇǇŜǊ 
{ƛƎƴ ǳǇ ŀǘ ǘƘŜ WǳƴŜ ƳŜŜǝƴƎΦ 

http://www.caledonfair.ca/images/downloads/2018_fair_book.pdf
http://www.caledonfair.ca/images/downloads/2018_fair_book.pdf
http://www.caledonfair.ca/images/downloads/2018_fair_book.pdf
http://oaseventcentre.ca/orangeville-agricultural-society/prize-book
http://oaseventcentre.ca/orangeville-agricultural-society/prize-book
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                                                224 Centennial Rd, Orangeville  (By DQ) 

   
MAY 2nd -27th Spring Fling Flyer !!!!!! 

SPRING Goods have Arrived & are on sale!! 

 MAY 12th - 1 DAY ONLY 

50% off  ñWe love MOMò sale !!!!! 

28th-29th   Extra 10% off Coupon Sale !!!! 

 

.ha ŦƻǊ ǘƘŜ нлмт-нлму DǳƛƭŘ ¸9!w 
   

The response to the BOM has been wonderful. Thanks so 
much to those who bring in blocks. 
    
This monthôs half square triangle for BOM is a squared  
6 1/2ò block in red or black 
with a neutral/low volume print  
for the opposite side. 
 

IŀƭŦ {ǉǳŀǊŜ ¢ǊƛŀƴƎƭŜ .ƭƻŎƪ 
      

IŀǇǇȅ ǎǝǘŎƘƛƴƎΗ          

!ƴƴ aƻǳƳ  ϧ YŀǊŜƴ ¢ǳǊŎƻǧ 

    

Long arm quilting machine and frame for sale  
 
The machine is a Juki TL 98Q .   
In excellent condition as is the wood frame.  
It will quilt a queen size quilt as I have it set up but can be 
set wider. I am offering extras I have added that add to its 
versatility. 
Asking price is $2000.00 
 
Reason for selling: health issues. 
Contact: Cynthia    cegedye@gmail.com 

 

  MEMBERSHIP RENEWAL 
 

Itôs that time againéplease visit the membership table at 
the June meeting to renew your DPQG membership for 
September 2018 - June 2019.   
   

All the registration forms for returning members will be in 
a binder in alphabetical order.  Please review your appli-
cation form to verify we have your correct mailing ad-
dress, postal code, email address, phone number, etc. 
and staple your payment to the registration form.  This 
information is used to deliver the newsletters to you,  
contact you in the event the meeting is cancelled, etc. so 
it is important that we have the correct information.  The 
membership fee for 2018-2019 will be voted on at the 
May meeting.  A receipt and membership card will be 
available for you at the membership table at the following 
guild meeting, remember to stop by and pick it up.   

 

President Lindaôs Challenge - MUG RUG 
 

Be creative and have fun with it!  I look forward to seeing 
them at the meeting in June!   Sew Happy!     

L˔ndʆ 
   
Canadian Club Challenge 

 

Use a minimum of six blocks from last 
yearôs Canadian Club. 

 Display the results at the May meeting 
completed or top only. 
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Whatôs On - Upcoming Shows 

    

Quilt Canada 2018                                                         

Vancouver Convention Centre       

Vancouver, BC    May 31 to June 4                                                          

   Same ad Every 
Month 

Ad Changes Required 

Type of Ad Ad Size Guild Non-Guild Guild Non-Guild 

Secret Sister    free n/a n/a n/a 

Classified 1òx3ò $ 7.00 $ 8.00 $ 8.00 $10.00 

Business Card 2òx3ò $10.00 $12.00 $12.00 $15.00 

Quarter Page 5òx3ò $12.00 $15.00 $15.00 $20.00 

Half Page 7òx5ò $25.00 $30.00 $30.00 $35.00 

Full Page 7òx10ò $50.00 $55.00 $55.00 $60.00 

  Prepay for the year and get a 10% discount! 

ADVERTISING RATES 

    
The Riverbend Artists of Grand Valley (RAGV)  
produce a monthly Artz Info Network (AIN) calendar.       
You may access the calendar at                                         
http://www.riverbendartistsofgrandvalley.ca/cal.html             
to see the upcoming art events scheduled for the month in      
Orangeville and area. 

    

Five Inch Square Exchange ! 
 
 

 

 
FOUR CORNERS QUILT GUILD 
20th Anniversary Show 
Fri. May 11 & Sat. May 12   10 - 5 
Mount Forest & District Sports Complex,  
850 Princess St, Mount Forest 
Admission: $5.00 
Contact: 4cornersquiltersguild@gmail. 
 
PEMBROKE  LOG CABIN QUILTERS' GUILD 
Every Quilt Has A Time 
Sat. May 26th 10-5 and Sun. May 27, 10-3. 
Petawawa Civic Centre, 16 Civic Centre Road - Petawawa 
Admission is $6 
Merchant mall, tea room, quilting demonstrations and special guest 
displays. 
 
AILSA CRIAG QUILT & FIBRE FESTIVAL 
Quilts of Iceland - Land of Ice and Lights 
May 21 to 26  Admission: $10 
https://ailsacraigartscentreampquiltfibreartsfestival.wildapricot.org/ 
 
QUILT AND FIBRE ARTS FESTIVAL 
St. Jacobs / Waterloo Region  
May 22 to 26 
Many different shows & events 
https://stjacobs.com/Quilt-Fibre-Arts-Events.htm 
 
NEW MILLENNIUM QUILTERôS GUILD SHOW 
Making Memories 
Fri , May 25  10-6,  Sat. May 26 10-4 
Mildmay Carrick Recreation Complex  24 Vincent St. Mildmay 
Admission:  $7.00 
https://newmillenniumquiltersguild.wordpress.com/ 
   
BLUEWATER QUILTERS' GUILD - óQuilts by the Bay 2018ô  
June 1st  10 - 7, June 2nd  10 - 4  
Harry Lumley Bayshore Community Centre 1900 3rd Ave East - 
Owen Sound 
Admission: $7.00 
Quilt Displays, Vendors, Boutique, Tea Room, Demonstrations 
More info at: www.bluewaterquiltersguild.ca 
 
GRAND QUILT QUILD  - Quilts on the Grand 

Fri June 8 10 - 7, Sat June 9 10 - 4 
Centre Wellington Sports Complex  550 Belsyde Ave E, Fergus 
Admission:  $7.00 
www.grandquiltguild.ca 
 
KINCARDINE SUNSET QUILTERS GUILD 
Bring It Home 2018 Quilt Show 
Fri. June 15 10 - 7, Sat. June 16 10 - 4 
601 Durham St. Kincardine 
Admission: $7.00 

 
QUILTS KINGSTON 2018 
June 8  10-8, June 9 10-6, June 10 10-4 
Royal Kingston Curling Club  120 Days Road - Kingston 
Quilting demonstrations, Merchant mall and Tea room. 
Admission $7. Wheelchair accessible. 
Ccontact show@quiltskingston.org or go to www.quiltskingston.org 

   

ROYAL CITY QUILTERSô GUILD  
A Gathering of Quilts 2018 
September 29 & 30 
Puslinch Community Centre,  23 Brock Rd.  Morriston 
 https://royalcityquiltersguild.ca/ 

http://www.riverbendartistsofgrandvalley.ca/cal.html
https://ailsacraigartscentreampquiltfibreartsfestival.wildapricot.org/
https://stjacobs.com/Quilt-Fibre-Arts-Events.htm
https://newmillenniumquiltersguild.wordpress.com/
http://www.bluewaterquiltersguild.ca/
mailto:show@quiltskingston.org
http://www.quiltskingston.org/
https://royalcityquiltersguild.ca/
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General Meeting:  
 

Date:      Monday, May 21, 2018          

              Orangeville Fair Grounds  

    aka OAS Event Centre)  

    

Time:    7:00 p.m.  Doors Open  

 

Please wait until 7:00 to arrive. This will allow 

time for the committee volunteers to set up the 

room. The meeting starts promptly at 7:30 p.m. 

Executive Meeting:  

 

Thursday May 31, 2018 7:00 pm.  

     

Place:  Orangeville Meridian Credit Union  

    

Please call/email  President Linda Lewis if 

you  wish to attend.  llewis1@rogers.com  

Member Birthday Celebrations Member Birthday Celebrations 

       

Birthday Club 
    
         

Celebrating this month: May 
 

  Daphne Evely  24 
     

 Liz Chapman   28 
 

You donôt have to be in the birthday club 
to be recognized.  Contact Leah Mitchell 
and let her know your birth 
date:weebobby@sympatico.ca 
Birthday Club Members Submitted by:        
Leah Mitchell & Daphne Evely     
    

Did you remember your secret sister with a 
small quilty gift or a card on her birthday?   
Gifts may be left on the membership table 
at our general meeting or delivered in 
many interesting ways! 
 

Next Meeting Bring 
 

§ Name tags worn  
§ Library books to return  
§ Any completed Community Projects  

or pillow cases  
§ Money to sign up for fall retreat  
§ Show and Tell  
§ $$$ for lucky draw  
§ Indoor shoes in inclement weather  
§ Journals for FTP  
§ Plastic milkbags  
   
   And a éééé.. 

 

WANTED:  JOURNALS 
Family Transition Place 

 Our commitment to FTP is 200 journals for the year. Please help by donating 
them at any time. The journals need to be about 6ò x 8ò, lined pages, bound 
by either coil or glue. Please leave them in the basket provided at the  

membership t able at every  meeting. Journals are always needed.  

 
Stitch ón Share 
Leah Mitchell 

 
Stitch and share meets every Wednesday from 
1:30 to 4:00 PM. in the Community Room of the 
Meridian Credit Union on Broadway in Orange-
ville.  We are pleased to be able to meet in their  
community room every week as part of their  
community outreach.   
 
Please contact Leah Mitchell  at 519-928-3059 for 
any meeting information if you wish to attend and 
are not on the current e-mail Stitch and Share List.  
Every guild member is always welcome. 

  

REFRESHMENTS 

  
A FEW THINGS TO REMEMBER!  
   During the meeting pleaseé. 

  
  

§Turn off the ring on your cell phone or go to another room to use it 
§Minimum chatting when there is a speaker.   
§ Keep our meetings scent free (we have members and guests who are allergic/
sensitive to perfumes, scented body wash, etc.)  

   THANK YOU! 

 
The following members have 
volunteered to bring treats this 

month - thank you 
 

Lynda Moore 
Candice Kitchen 

Debbie Fawcett 

 
Please bring your own drink 

 

²ŀƴǘ ǘƻ ŎƻƴǘŀŎǘ ŀ ƎǳƛƭŘ ƳŜƳōŜǊΚ 

¢ƘŜ Ŝ-Ƴŀƛƭ ŀŘŘǊŜǎǎŜǎ ƻŦ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎ Ŏŀƴ ōŜ ŦƻǳƴŘ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ƎǳƛƭŘ ǿŜōǎƛǘŜ ƛƴ ǘƘŜ 
ǇǊƛǾŀǘŜ ƳŜƳōŜǊǎΩ ǎŜŎǝƻƴΦ   ǿǿǿΦŘǳũŜǊƛƴǇƛŜŎŜƳŀƪŜǊǎΦƻǊƎ                             
{ŜŜ ǇŀƎŜ н  ƻŦ ǘƘƛǎ ƭŜǧŜǊ ŦƻǊ ƛƴǎǘǊǳŎǝƻƴǎΦ 

Please remember to 
keep our refreshments 

nut free.  
free. 

https://ca.images.search.yahoo.com/images/view;_ylt=AwrBTv2wBvZUhiUAwyLrFAx.;_ylu=X3oDMTBsa3ZzMnBvBHNlYwNzYwRjb2xvA2JmMQR2dGlkAw--?p=free+journal+clip+art&back=https%3A%2F%2Fca.search.yahoo.com%2Fsearch%3Fp%3Dfree%2Bjournal%2Bclip%2Bart%26fr%3Dush-mailn%
http://www.dufferinpiecemakers.org/

